THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:

Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

DATE:

May 6, 2020
TOPIC:

Senate Bill 177 KECSAC Waiver Acceptance
DISCUSSION:
Due to the recent pandemic of COVID-19, the Kentucky General Assembly passed Senate Bill 177 to help school districts in unprecedented challenges by providing modifications to current mandates and procedures.  One of the measures passed pertained specifically to KECSAC programs and the annual mandated requirement of KECSAC programs providing 33 extended tutorial days to students during each fiscal year that is in addition to the regular calendar of instructional days.  Senate Bill 177 granted school districts the option to waive the remaining balance of tutorial days for the remainder of the 2019-20 fiscal year, ending on June 30, 2020 due to the health, safety, and logistical concerns with COVID-19.  Currently, the HCS KECSAC programs have completed 16 of the 33 required extended days for the 2019-20 fiscal year.  
RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Members of the Hardin County Board of Education approve the acceptance of the waiver offered in Senate Bill 177 as it relates to waiving the 17 remaining KECSAC extended tutorial days for the 2019-20 fiscal year. This change will take effect immediately and expire on June 30, 2020.
RECOMMENDATION MOTION:
I move that the Members of the Hardin County Board of Education approve the acceptance of the waiver offered in Senate Bill 177 as it relates to waiving the 17 remaining KECSAC extended tutorial days for the 2019-20 fiscal year. This change will take effect immediately and expire on June 30, 2020.

